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The next meeting of the Washington Traffic Commission will be held on August 11, 2023 at 8:00 a.m. in 
City Council Chambers.  
 
The following item(s) are presently on the agenda. 
 
OLD BUSINESS:  
 
4A 23-02-0004 Pedestrians in and around traffic: This item was closed during a previous 
meeting, however per the request of city council, it will be left on the agenda going forward to monitor 
the progress of other cities who have passed ordinances.  
 
4B 23-07-0023 Request for a traffic study on Rabbit Trail Drive: This request was discussed at 
the last meeting and the committee agreed that a new traffic/speed study made sense due to all of the new 
development. The item was left on the agenda to determine the ideal time to complete the study.   
 
NEW BUSINESS:  
 
5A 23-08-0025 Request to modify Fall Festival street closure request: This request came from 
Downtown Washington. They are looking to expand the street closure for the event to include Main Street 
between Lafayette and Jefferson.  
 
5B 23-08-0026 Request for yellow paint on the curb in front of 205 W 4th Street: This came from 
the resident at that address who wishes to have his driveway entrance painted yellow to indicate no 
parking.  
 
5C 23-08-0027 Request for restricted parking on Lafayette near the old post office: This request 
came from a resident, who has requested 1 hour parking in the area.  
 
5D 23-08-0028 Request to add a streetlight on Terry Lane between Third Street and Fifth Street: 
This item was also requested by a resident in the area.  
 
5E 23-08-0029 Request for on street handicapped parking in the area of 5 Wainwright: 
Requested by the resident at that address.  
 
5F 23-08-0030 Intersection review of State at Horn: A resident called to question whether or not 
a stop sign was warranted at this intersection.   
 
  
  


